Circular No.: 18-055
Date

:
27 March 2018
To

:
ALL UNIT OWNERS & RESIDENTS
Subject
:
LENTEN SEASON – HOLY DAY 
In the observance for the 2018 Lenten Season, Administration Office will be closed from 
March 29 to April 1, 2018.
Various Departments will follow working guidelines prescribed by their respective line management including Housekeeping, Security, Concierge and Maintenance staff.
Allow us to remind our residents to make sure to follow Essentials Safety and Security Tips for a safe and peaceful Holy Day.

GENTLE REMINDER:

Prolonged Absence in the Unit -  If you have intention of going out of town or will be away from your unit for a   long number of days, if possible, leave a contact number with the Admin Office where we can reach you, just in case of emergency.
1. Before leaving your unit, make sure that all electrical equipment and accessories are turned-OFF and unplugged.  It is common that most of fire incidents are brought about by electrical failures due to overloading of electrical appliances and other electrical equipment that are being over used.

2. Double-checked also any leaking faucets and showers to avoid untoward incidents in your unit as well as to other adjoining units. 
[image: image1.jpg]



3.  If you are leaving your vehicle in your parking slot, ensure that this is locked and all its accessories are switched OFF.

Normal operation hours will resume on Monday, 02 April 2018. 
Kind regards,

For and on behalf of The Residences at Greenbelt Condominium Corporation
THESS M. FLORES
Head Property Manager
